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: Worth adding this into volunteer update?
11 May 2023 at 11:54

: Sheila Adam sheila.adam1@gmail.com
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Brockhole on Windérmete, LA23%
5 123 May and 24 May, 10am - 5pm

Marchesi Centre, Holly Road, Windermere, LA23 2AF
* 25 May and 26 May, 3pm = 7pm
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! to make a difference

o Find out how we can all play our part
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Yesterday at 11:24 - Q

| know that myself and many others are concerned about the water quality of Lake
Windermere because of the extraordinary levels of sewage dumping by water companies into
waterways across the country.

United Utilities, the water company for the North West of England, are hosting two ‘drop-in’
sessions at the end of the month to address these concerns and answer your questions.

| encourage you to attend if you want to find out more and have your voice heard, details are
below!

Isobel Stoddart
07952 786621 / 01539 821990
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